
 

 
 

 

 

                                             

CITY OF DETROIT                              

GABRIELA SANTIAGO-ROMERO 

COUNCIL MEMBER 

     

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Dr. Janese Chapman, Director  

       Historic Designation Advisory Board 

Through: Council Member Mary Sheffield, Council President 

From:   Council Member Gabriela Santiago-Romero submitting 

memorandum relative to  

Date:    10/4/2024 

RE:       Requesting Historic Study for 2200 Michigan Avenue – CPA Building  

 
 
 
SUMMARY: 

Submitting memo requesting historic study for 2200 Michigan Ave – CPA Building 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 

Name: Aderonke Ibironke  

Position: Policy Analyst 

 

 

 


